Pursuant to Section 18004(e) of the CARES Act each Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund
participating institutions must post certain information on the institution’s primary website. This is the
final posting as all funds made available to students have been distributed to students. In accordance
with Section 18004(e) of the CARES Act New England Institute of Technology (NEIT) posts the following
information:

1. Anacknowledgement that the institution signed and returned to the Department the Certification



NEIT’s Response: 1,025 students have received Emergency Financial Aid Grants as of December
31, 2020.

6. The method(s) used by the institution to determine which students receive Emergency Financial Aid
Grants and how much they would receive under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act.

NEIT’s Response: The institution sent a survey to all students who could qualify for the grant. The
survey asked the student if they have incurred any costs related to NEIT changing its delivery of
courses due to the coronavirus, in the following areas: technology, food, housing, course materials,
health care or childcare. If the student attested to incurring such costs, NEIT qualified this student



